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ASHNISHA INDUSTRIES LIMITED 

To, 
Navrangpura police Station 
Ahmedabad 

January 5, 2024 

Sub: Request to investigate in the matter of unsolicited messages circulated regarding 
share price of Ashnisha Industries Limited ('the Company'). 

Ref: Email of BSE Limited ('Exchange') received on December 29, 2023 regarding 
circulation of unsolicited messages. 

Dear Sir /Madam, 

We have received email from the BSE Limited dated December 29, 2023 regarding various stock 
recommendation of our company along with news is being circulated in the social media like in 
YouTube channels regarding shares of the company. We have replied on that email that 
"company strongly condemn these types of rumours. We never support these types of practice 
& not associated with any person or group who is spreading these types of information which 
would mislead the investors. We have uploaded all major information / price sensitive 
information on the website of Exchange within the prescribed time limit." 

We would like to submit that company has not publishes/ posts/ endorses any such kind of 
information regarding the share prices of the Company that would mislead its stakeholders. 

We request you to investigate into this matter at the earliest as some unidentified 
entities/person is spreading rumours/recommendation about the share price company in the 
name of company. The copies of all emails and replies are attached herewith for your ready 
reference. 

Your prompt action in this regard will be highly appreciated. 

Thanks and Regards. 

Encl: As above 


